Dear All
We would like to invite you to join us at ellenor Hospice, Coldharbour Road, Gravesend, DA11 7HQ on the 4th October.  The briefing will start at 9.30am and end at approx midday.  This is a great opportunity to learn about the work of a very unique service that is offered in our County.
I have attached a map of how to get to the venue and parking instructions.

Can you please let me know if you are able to attend or not by return.
I look forward to hearing from you
Kind regards

Allison Campbell-Smith

Programme Manager, Kent ambassadors
